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The Missisquoi River Basin Association hosts its 
Annual Forum to learn about the projects we accomplished 

in 2018 and the results of our 2018 water sampling 
program. We will showcase water quality in Northern 

Vermont, with presentations by the Franklin Watershed 
Committee and the Franklin County NRCD! 

Thursday, April 4th at 7PM at the Public Safety Building 

Last Month of Montgomery 
Cornhole League Night!

Community members meet once a month at the MCA to toss 
the bean bags. FREE and open to the public. 

Space for up to 9 teams. 
Indoor shoes required. 

Walk-ins welcome. 
Sunday 4/7 from 3-5 PM; 

Season Finale on 4/28 from 7-9 PM
at the 

Montgomery Center
for the ArtsDONATE BLOOD

Red Cross Blood Drive at St. Isadores Parish Hall on 
Saturday, April 6th from 9AM-2PM. Local raffles will be 
drawn. Walk-ins welcome or schedule your appointment at 
www.redcrossblood.org or by calling (800)REDCROSS

Winter Farmer’s market
Montgomery Elementary School Mountain Lion’s 
Farmer’s Market in the MES 
Gymnasium from January-May 
on the 2nd Saturday of each month, 
10:30AM-2:30PM.
Local produce, soaps, preserves, 
and more.... For more information, 
contact Wendy or Dawn at 326-4618

Montgomery Municipal Job 
Openings  and Opportunities

The Montgomery Town Offices are hiring for the appointed 
position of Municipal Treasurer and Municipal Town Clerk. 
Applications can be submitted via email to the Montgomery 
Select Board. Candidates will be reviewed and an appoint-

ment will be made no later than April 19th.
For more information and guidelines for applying, visit the 

Town of Montgomery website
www.montgomeryvt.us

April is a quiet month here in Montgomery as far as activities and events go. It seems that all the action is happening un-
derground and in the branches of the trees as new growth, frost heaves, migrating birds, and warmer temperatures prepare 
to emerge with spring. We can look forward to such events as the pending excitement of People’s Prom, the Rec Center’s 
Summer Music Series, end-of-school, and a developing line-up of gallery shows and workshops at the Montgomery Center 
for the Arts; summer camps for the kids, outdoor music at Jay Peak, and of course the various rummage sales for ample 
treasure hunting. But for now, thank you for your support of this newsletter; may your suspension be solid and your mud 
boots sufficient. 
-Suzanne

Look for this monthly newsletter distributed at your local stores, post-offices, and public buildings, as well as online at the 
official Town of Montgomery website: www.montgomeryvt.us. We want this newsletter to be valuable to the community, so 

please be sure to offer feedback and content to the Editor, Suzanne Dollois, whom you can email at 
sdoll.vt@gmail.com.

There will be no Free Skate at Jay Peak Ice Haus this month 
while the rink closes for ice-repair. The Ice Haus will re-

open on the week of May 20th.

		  Where’s Waldo?
		  A local game of “Where’s Waldo” has been initiated. Each month, Waldo will “find himself” sitting some-		
		  where in Montgomery. Starting in April, look for a statue of the character at one of the local businesses 		
			   and organizations. Can you find him? If so, let the owner of the business know so your name will 		
					     be entered in a drawing at the of the month for a $25 gift certificate. Have fun!




